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FREQUENTLY ASKED UNIFORM QUESTIONS

My child’s current uniform is in good condition, do | need to buy the new one?

No, as long as your child is in full school uniform, they can wear the current one until you decide to transition
across. Remember that the old uniform will not be restocked in store. Once supplies are sold they are no
longer available.

What days does my child wear the new uniform?

The new uniform is multipurpose therefore it is worn everyday regardless of whether your child has sport or
not.

What parts of the new uniform do | buy?

You now just mix and match any combination that you like from the new uniform wardrobe. This means if your
child does not feel the cold you do not need to buy the track pants. We hope this will save families money as
they are not having to purchase items their child won't want to wear.

Are any current items able to be worn with the new uniform?

Yes, the sports shorts, polo top, soft shell jacket, hat, vest cardigan and jacket can be worn with the new
uniform.

What shoes will be worn with the new uniform?
Students must wear runners with the new uniform. These must be predominantly white or black in colour.
Can | replace new uniform items with unbranded items from Kmart, Target, etc?

No, with the reduced cost of the uniform we are expecting families to use the official uniform items which are
identified by the school logo.

Can my child wear leggings or long-sleeved undergarments under the uniform for warmth or sun
protection?

Yes, however they must be from the official uniform list. These items have now been added to the wardrobe.



